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 BUSINESS PROGRAM MAINTAINS ACCREDITATION 

 

Jefferson City, MO- The Lincoln University Business program has received notice of 

reaffirmation of accreditation from the Accreditation Council for Business Schools and 

Programs (ACBSP).  The program was first accredited by the ACBSP in 2002 and this 

current notice continues for an additional ten years.   

 

This reaffirmation marks the end of a probation period that was announced in December 

2012.  It was determined at that time that an electronic transmission error resulted in the 

university not receiving the ACBSP’s original report, which required a response from the 

university.  During the probation period, the university has worked with the ACBSP to 

provide the necessary responses to the initial report, while continuing the strong tradition 

of offering quality business instruction to the students of Lincoln University.  

 

In announcing the reaffirmation and other accreditations, ACBSP commended each 

institution for their commitment to business education. “These campuses have shown 

their commitment to teaching excellence and to the process of quality improvement by 

participating in the accreditation process. The initial accreditation and reaffirmation of 

accreditation granted to these institutions shows their commitment to provide the highest 

quality business education for their students," said Steve Parscale, ACBSP Director of 

Accreditation." 
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